
February 22, 2023

Dear HomeTech High School Families,

We are excited to offer a tour of California State University, Chico (that is, Chico State)! If your
student is thinking about attending college after high school, please consider having your student
participate to learn about the different programs and opportunities available at Chico State.

HomeTech’s counseling department will be coordinating interested students to attend, supervised
by HomeTech Staff. Parents/guardians are welcome to join the tour too!

Here are the details:

When: Thursday, March 2nd, 2023 from 2-3:30 pm

Where: Chico State - 400 W 1st St, Chico, CA 95929. HomeTech students/parents
should meet the HomeTech group at the Office of Admissions front desk in the
Student Services Center first floor lobby located on the corner of Ivy St. and W
2nd St and check-in anytime before 2 PM. (The campus tour will begin promptly
at 2 PM with the Admissions & Event Experience Coordinator, Sarah.)

Parking: Parking on-campus is very limited and requires purchasing a parking
permit. See the parking map for more information on parking options; campus
parking requires a daily parking permit that can be purchased by downloading the
PassportParking App.
*Metered parking (pay with coins; pennies not accepted) is available along most of
the perimeter of campus and downtown area as well.

Transportation: Julie Crandall, principal, can drive a limited number of students on a
first come basis.  Parents are welcome to drive their student or licensed students may
drive themselves with parent permission.

Who Should Attend: High school students who are interested in exploring a
college/university after high school.

Let me know if your student will attend this event by Tuesday, February 28th. I can be reached
at aseher@hometech.org or 872-1171x15. I look forward to helping your student tour the
campus!

Regards,
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Aquina Seher
School Counselor


